

A Tradition of Stewardship A Commitment to Service

July 10, 2024

Ms. Paulette Cooper

Napa County Clerk Office

Dear Paulette Cooper,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request that the recommendation for the appointment of Mr. Matthew Price to the Napa County Veterans' Commission be added to the Consent Agenda for the next available Board of Supervisors meeting.

On June 4, 2024, Mr. Keith Erickson, our assigned County Support person, distributed the applications provided by your office, including Mr. Price's, to all Veterans' Commissioners at my request. This distribution allowed for their review and preparation ahead of our June 26, 2024 meeting. Following thoughtful deliberation, the Commission unanimously voted to recommend Mr. Matthew Price to fill the final vacancy on the Commission.

We believe Mr. Price's experience and dedication to our veterans make him exceptionally suited for this role, and we kindly request the Board of Supervisors to consider this recommendation for approval.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Best regards,

Rose Sheehan

Rose Sheehan

Vice Chair, Napa County Veterans' Commission

Chair, Adhoc Committee on Vacancies